Government of Punjab
Punjab State e-Governance Society (PSeGS)

Department of Governance Reforms
D-241, Phase 8B, Industrial Area, Mohali

Public Notice

This is for the information of general public that as per the decision taken by the
Government of Punjab, the citizen services from 930 Sewa Kendras are being
discontinued with effect from 18" July, 2018. The list of these Sewa Kendras can be seen
at the website of Department of Governance Reforms i.e. http://dgrpunjab.gov.in/

In light of above, no service will be offered from the mentioned Sewa Kendras from 18"

July, 2018. The general public is hereby advised not to apply any fresh service request
through these Sewa Kendras.

However, the services may be availed from the Sewa Kendras mentioned in the list 2 i.e.
“List of Retained Centers” available on above mentioned website.

Member Secretary

Government of Punjab
Punjab State e-Governance Society (PSeGS)

Department of Governance Reforms
D-241, Phase 8B, Industrial Area, Mohali

Ho3SaA HYO!

"WH 7637 & Hi3 13T AT J fa UdA™ AIId ©MdT BT JI¢ SHS MEHd 930 AT dedl €
sraifad ATet g 18 7&tel, 2018 3 g€ 39 faaT famr 91 feast Aer et &t gt yrmrfsa Hug
fegrgr SgATele http://dgrpunijab.gov.in/ 3 €4t A Aaet J1 fest degt ©mrdr 18 A&, 2018
3 It &t A Yers &t diSt Ardtt fen st v 7a3T & HeTg fedt 7t J fa et Rer dedt
grft et & st Aer et Sadt st vigHt & fiedt AR

fer 3 fegrer fegrar €t Qgnrdie 3 gt 2 feu fagg i3 AeT dedt 3 ATt yuz gt
HIE M I3

Heg Aaedt
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